
From: McFarland - DNR, Nick
To: Ben Hollar
Subject: EXTERNAL: Re: NBL P&A Procedure Modification: Hambert RG32-06 (13446)
Date: Thursday, October 22, 2020 1:34:19 PM

Approved as outlined.

On Thu, Oct 22, 2020 at 12:20 PM Ben Hollar <Ben.Hollar@nblenergy.com> wrote:

Nick,

 

Couple things:

Attached is the requested CBL. Cement looks good across the Sussex.
Since there is a CIBP directly above the CIBP requested at 4717ft we would like to
not place the CIBP at 4717ft and move up to the CIBP at 4289ft. Since that is the plug
required to isolate the Sussex.

 

Please let us know if that works for you.

 

Thanks,

Ben Hollar

Noble DJ Production

970.420.9940

 

-- 
Nick McFarland
Central Area Engineer

P  720.446.8276  |   F  303.894.2109
nick.mcfarland@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc
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